Dear Colleagues,
 
I write to bring your attention to a one-year position (1/2 teaching load) in late antique Christianity in the Department of Religious Studies at the University of Virginia. Although review of applications will begin on January 15, applications will continue to be accepted until the position is filled.
 
The listing and application instructions can be found here:
		jobs.virginia.edu/applicants/Central?quickFind=86036  




	


 
And the text of the ad is as follows: 
The Department of Religious Studies at the University of Virginia invites applications for a Post-doctoral Research Associate and Lecturer in Religious Studies, with a specialization in late antique Christianity for the 2019-2020 academic year. The anticipated start date is August 25, 2019.

We seek a candidate who is conversant with and has a demonstrated research agenda in the history, literatures and cultures of Christianity from the second to eighth centuries c.e. This position works closely with colleagues in the department's Judaism and Christianity in Antiquity area and, as such, the candidate should have a grounding in the religions of the Greco-Roman world. Additional capacities in one or more of the following are desirable: art and material culture; gender studies; race studies; and/or literary theory. 

Candidates must have a PhD in Religious Studies or a related discipline by the appointment start date. Preference will be given to candidates who possess the ability to teach Syriac and/or Coptic language and literature. The successful candidate will teach three courses over the course of the academic year and be expected to carry on a program of research. 
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